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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
DM No. EH{‘ ,S. 2022

DISSEMINATION OF PROMOTION OF THE PRIVATE EDUCATION ASSISTANCE
COMMITTEE (PEAC) PROGRAMS IN PUBLIC SCHOOLS

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendents,
SGOD and CID Chief,
Education Program Supervisors,
Public Schools District Supervisors,
Public School Heads,
Private School Owners and Administrators,
All Others Concerned

1. Attached herewith is Regional Memorandum Order No. 297, s. 2022 titled Promotion of the
Private Education Assistance Committee (PEAC) Programs in Public Schools, for your
information and guidance.

2. Wide dissemination and compliance of this Memorandum is desired.
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ELIAS A. ALICAYA, JR. EdD

Assistants Schools Division Superintendﬂwi
Officer-In-Charge
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“Creating Possibilities, Inspiring Innovations”
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Regional Memorandum

PROMOTION OF THE PRIVATE EDUCATION ASSISTANCE
COMMITTEE (PEAC) PROGRAMS IN PUBLIC SCHOOLS

To Schools Division Superintendents

|. In support for the efficient implementation of the Education Service
Contracting (ESC) and Senior High School Voucher Program (SHS VP) under
the Private Education Assistance Committee (PEAC), this Office endorses the
PEAC request to allow the participating private schools to promote and
disseminate information about the ESC and SHS VP in our public schools,

This is also in line with the initiative in ensuring the complementarity principle
between the public and the private schools. Hence, Schools Division Offices
through the School Governance and Operations Division {SGOD) are enjoined
to take appropriate actions in coordination with the PEAC Secretariat in the
conduct of the said activities.

For further details, you may call Mr. Elino S. Garcia, QAD OIC-Chief, or any
of the Education Program Supervisors thru Landline No. (02)86822114 loc
450.

Wide dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum Are desired.
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Address: Gate 2, Karangalan Village, Cainta, Rizal

2\ Telephone Nos.: 02-8682-5773/8684-4914/8647-7487

Email Address: regionda@deped.gov.ph
Website: depedcalabarzon.ph
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